
 
 

Gloria Dei Preschool: Non-Perishable Donations 
 

Continuing with the theme of thanks and giving, we want to help those in 
need this holiday season. We are asking for students to please bring in a 
non-perishable food item. The donations will be distributed to the Somerton 
Interfaith Food Bank to help those less fortunate.   
All donations are due by Friday November 19th! 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
The Scholastic Book Fair is a fantastic way to get books in the hands of 
students to keep them reading at home! 

• All purchases benefit our school and earn rewards. 

• Shop Book Fair exclusives, best-sellers, skill-builders and more 

• If you order online, your order will ship direct to your home. 

• Book-only orders over $25 received FREE shipping. 

• Over 6,000 items to choose from through the Scholastic Store Online. 
 

 
 

 

• Volunteers needed for set up, work the registers  
and clean up.   
 

• Keep an eye out for an email from the PTO with 
a SignUp Genius! 
 
 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

(In-person and online) 

November 29 – December 3 


